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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

I hope you are enjoying the wintry weather. Please stay warm and stay safe. 

 

We are in our 70 day period of special grace. I hope that all of you are able to receive the information that 

were sent out. Our first 2025 Special Grace Holy Wine Ceremony in Seattle will be on February 16th, 

2025. Make sure you have completed the preparation before coming to receive the Holy Wine. Additional 

schedule will be announced later. 

 

Today, February 8th, will have our first Peace Starts With Me Principle Seminar in 2025 at Seattle Family 

Church. Please join us if you can. It starts at 10:00 AM. 

 

We continue to prepare for the April 13, 2025 Victorious Entrance to the Cheon Il Sanctum in the Cheon 

Won Gung. Korea Pilgrimage package was made available. Please see separate email. 

 

For those who plan to attend the Cosmic Blessing in Korea, please make sure to register. The deadline is 

on February 20th. 

 

I would like to encourage everyone to offer donation to Cheon Won Gung. You can donate any amount 

using this link familyfed.lpages.co/cwg/ 

 

It is the Blessing Anniversary of 1800 couples. Congratulations to all of those couples in our community 

who belong to this Blessing group. 

 

May Heavenly Parent and True Parents love and blessings be with you all. 

 

Let us keep in mind the motto that True Mother gave us "In the 13th year of Cheon Il Guk when we 

attend the Creator Heavenly Parent substantially, let us, the blessed families around the world, become 

true sons and true daughters of Cheon Il Guk who fulfill our responsibility as the chosen people in unity 

with True Parents!" 

 

With love and gratitude, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Family Church Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 


